


It has been suggested that the members have a booth at the 2023 quilt show.  Members to manage booth.  Sue 
Green suggested a sign-up sheet by March of 2023 to ensure enough tables are available.   

Sandy Askin thanked everyone for the dog bed donations.  Also, members quilts are hanging in the Jackson Library 
until the end of September.   

Kathy Beach needs help getting bins of fabric out of storage the day before the community quilt workshops.   

Round Robin:  Eleven members showed their round robin tops.  Pat reminded anyone with a finished block will 
receive a raffle ticket.   

Show and tell 

Adjourn:  12:20 p.m.  




